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Bethlehem Baptist Seminary 

This semester we were blessed to be able to send the young 

men away to a special welding workshop sponsored by a 
fellow missionary.  During the week, the young men had the 

opportunity to witness to those who came from other parts 

of Honduras and saw two of the young people come to know 
Christ as their Savior! 

 

Conference Center Building Update 

Many of you know that the Lord has given us a large track 

of land just outside of Danli.  Since 2015 we have hosted an 

International Pastors Training Week. This conference has grown over the past few years and 

we have been feverishly building to meet the needs of this conference.  The growing number 
of pastors are excited to come and receive training and the resources that they are offered at the 

workshops. We have recently finished the construction of the kitchen and dining hall to go with 

the 2 large dormitories.  We are currently building several 
small cabins to house the pastors that come from all over 

Central America to the conference, those training for the 

ministry, as well as housing for small groups that come to 
visit. God has miraculously provided the finances for 3 of 

the 7 cabins we would like to build.   

 

Need for Cabins 

The Lord has blessed with the finances for 3 cabins.  Each cabin represents souls saved and 

pastors trained! We are asking for prayer and help for the funding of the four remaining cabins.  

Each cabin costs approximately $12,000 to build.   
 

Electrical Need 

With all the new buildings going up, we will also be required to upgrade the electrical grid in 

our area!  Local utility contractors will help us obtaining the necessary permits and equipment 
for $15,000.  The property is going from 3 buildings to at least 12 within the next year, as the 

Lord provides finances! 

 
Prayer Requests and Praises:  

1. Please pray for the finances to build the remaining cabins. 

2. Please pray for this year’s Pastor’s Training Week in July. 
3. Please pray for the 11 full time students in the Bethlehem Baptist Seminary 

 

Thank you for your prayers,  

 
 

Jason, Cassy, Audrey, Jordan, Joey, Matthew, Alejandro, and Marjorie  


